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September 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Ms. Mensinger and I look forward to welcoming your students to the Middle School this
year. As always, we place a great deal of importance on ensuring your child’s safety. This
concern of ours does not start and/or end at the school door. To ensure the safety of all students,
it is necessary that we know which students have permission to walk/bike ride home versus those
who will be taking a bus.

Please complete the form below if you wish to grant your child permission to walk home
from school at any time during the 2024-25 school year.

Sincerely,

George Villar

I grant my child permission to walk/bike ride home from school on any day during the 2024-25 school
year.

Student Name Homeroom Teacher

Parent Phone Number Additional Contact Name/Phone Number

Parent Signature

George J. Villar, Principal Maria Mensinger, Assistant Principal/Dean of Students
Warren Middle School 908-753-5300
100 Old Stirling Road Warren, NJ 07059




